
 

February 4, 2025 
 

Notification of Fee Increase for Meals on Wheels, Adult Day Program, and Transportation Program 
 
 
Dear Service Recipients, 
 
This letter serves to inform you of an impending adjustment regarding the costs associated with the Meals 
on Wheels, Adult Day Program, and Transportation Program. 
 
At WoodGreen, we are committed to ensuring that all individuals in need have access to our services while 
simultaneously maintaining financial sustainability. However, due to inflationary pressures, it has become 
necessary to implement fee adjustments for certain programs to continue providing high-quality care to 
our senior community. Therefore, the fees for the services will be increased effective April 1, 2025. 
 
We recognize the essential role these programs fulfill in your daily lives, and we remain dedicated to 
delivering them effectively. If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to our Food Services team at 416-405-5059, our Adult Day Program team at 416-
422-1310 and 416-466-2108, or our Transportation Program at 416-422-1005. 
 
 
 
Meals on Wheels – fee as of April 1, 2025 

Western Hot 
Single Meal 

Chinese Hot 
Single Meal 

Frozen Single 
Entrée 

Frozen Single 
Side 

Five-Pack Frozen Meals 
(Includes Entrée and sides) 

Seven-Pack Frozen 
Entrées 

$7.75 $7.75 $7.35 $2.45 $41.35 $41.90 

  
 

 Transportation Program -fee for a one-way ride Fees as of April 1, 2025 

0-5 km $7.05 

5-10 km $11.25 

10-15 km $16.30 

15-20 km $20.10 

20-25 km $24.50 

Over 25 km  $1.25 per km 

Program (including group shopping) $3.95 

Adult Day Program  $4.45 

 
 

The Adult Day Program (per day)  Fee as of April 1, 2025 

Attendance at the program per day  $28.00 
 


